

COMMUNICATIONS

FICSA MAGAZINE EDITION 2020

36/20

Geneva 27 April 2020

To: All members

From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary

Dear colleagues,

We hope you are well and are coping with the current extraordinary circumstances.

At the FICSA Secretariat we are preparing the next FICSA Magazine and we would like to have a suitable cover page that shows many of you working from home. Please refer to the FICSA homepage to get a glimpse of the idea: ficsa.org

If you send us a high-quality digital picture working at home until Thursday midday 30 April 2020 at the latest, Geneva time, we will include it on our cover page this year. We reserve the right not to include pictures that do not meet the quality standard.

Look out for the FICSA bi-lingual (E/F) Magazine later in May.